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Docket No. 50-29 MAR I O 1994

Mr. Jay K. Thayer
Vice President and Manager of Operations
Yankee Atomic Electrical Company
580 Main Street
Bolton, MA 01740-1398

Dear Mr. Thayer:

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission recently received information concerning activities
at the Yankee Rowe facility. Details are enclosed for your review and follow-up. We expect
that your evaluation of this matter will be thorough, objective and of sufficient scope and depth
to resolve this matter. No response is, however, required.

The enclosure to this letter should be controlled and distribution limited to personnel with a
"need to know." The enclosure to this Ictter is considered Exempt from Public Disclosure in
accordance with Title 10 Code of Federal Regulations, Part 2.790(a). However, a copy of this
letter, excluding the enclosure, will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact Mr. Eugene Kelly of my staff
at (610) 337-5183.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. We will gladly discuss any questions you may have
concerning this information.

Sincerely,

|
*

,

' M1
'ay i D. Lanning, Acting )irector

Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: Activity Details *
*(CONTAINS 10 CFR 2.790(a) INFORMATION)
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